
Sibley County Historical Society Board Meeting

By Email and Phone call


March 17, 2020

President Jeff recommended the following after email discussions with 
Board members:


Recommendation: 

	 That the Annual SCHS meeting and SCHS Board meetings be 
cancelled until further notice.


Recommendation: 

	 That no one be allowed to work or visit the museum except for Todd 
Sasse.  Todd is to continue working his scheduled hours.


Recommendation: 
	  That Todd would place a sign on all doors of the museum as to no 
admittance.


Recommendation: 
	  That Mike, Dan and Rosanne place these actions on all web sites 
Thanking members for their support and to watch for updates from web 
sites or newsletters.


Recommendation:

	 That Treasurer Tom would refund everyone who has already paid for 
the annual meeting with a note thanking them for their support and to 
check website or newsletter for updates.


All Board members agreed with President Jeff’s recommendation 
either by email or telephone. 

These actions were taken because of Information furnished us by 
Government Officials on the Coronavirus.


Submitted by Karen Klenk, 

SCHS Secretary



